
Request for Silent STA 
October 2017 

 
 

Reason for STA 
 

 Puerto Rico Public Broadcasting Corporation, the licensee of the following 
broadcast stations, hereby notifies the Commission that the stations went off air on 
September 19, 2017, as a result of Hurricane Maria.   
 

Facility ID Call Sign Community 
53859 WIPR-TV San Juan, Puerto Rico 
53863 WIPM-TV Mayaguez, Puerto Rico 
53860 WIPM-FM San Juan, Puerto Rico 

 
The Licensee is in the process of reviewing the operational status of the stations, and will 
notify the FCC when the stations resume operation.  To afford sufficient time, the 
Licensee requests that the Commission grant this request for a six-month period. 


